
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 Fire  

 

English 

 Labels and captions, 

Patterned stories.     

History  

The Great Fire of 

London.  

Art and D&T 

 Paintings 
Science 

Uses of everyday 

materials. 

P.E. 

 Tag Rugby  

Maths 

 Number, 

addition and 

subtraction, 

measuring  

weight and 

capacity 

Maths  

Place value, 

addition and 

subtraction      

Computing  

 

We will be looking at 

the Uses of IT both 

inside and outside of 

school and we will be 

discussing how to use it 

safely. 
 

  

PSHE & RE 

RE: Light as an 

important symbol  

PSHE: Being me in my 

world 

As readers we will be looking at 

information texts, stories with 

predictable patterns and fantasy 

stories. As writers we will then be 

using what we have learnt to create 

our information texts and patterned 

stories. 

As mathematicians we will be 

counting up to 10 (Year 1) and up to 

50 (Year 2) We will be looking at 

partitioning numbers and using this to 

complete addition and subtraction 

number sentences.  
In PE we will be developing a range of multi- 

skills and playing games involving tag rugby. 

As scientists we will be finding out about 

different materials and the suitability of 

materials in everyday objects. 

 

As Historians we will be looking at how fire has 

been used to light houses and to cook with 

through the last 100 years. We will also be 

finding out about The Great Fire of London 

through the diaries of Samuel Pepys. We will be 

looking at the differences between London now 

and in 1666 

As artists we will be looking at a range of painting 

techniques and we will be creating a Great Fire of 

London landscape picture. 
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Willow class   

Autumn Term (first half)  

 Curriculum Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Willow Class have started this school year excellently! It has been so lovely to 
get to know the children and see new friendships blossoming! We started our 
topic by learning a song about the Great Fire of London (this is currently a daily 
request in class) 
Children love to create, find out and be busy at home and we all enjoy seeing 
these self -initiated activities so please do send them in! 
Regular reading practice is also very helpful in supporting what your child does 
in school. It is recommended that short bursts each night really help in year 1 
as does extending their range of reading materials in Year 2, for example, with 
some personal research on the Great Fire of London. 
Sometimes additional spelling or maths practice will be helpful.  
 
If you do have any questions/concerns please do not hesitate to contact me 
Thank you for your help and support  
Miss Allen 

Our Topic this half term is ‘The Great Fire of London’ we will be comparing 

London in 1666 to now. If children do complete any home learning on this topic 

please do send it in! 

 

Please remember to label all uniform and bring reading records in daily. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 P.E.   Wednesdays and Fridays 
Music:  Thursday 
 Library: Monday 

NB. There will be 2 Outdoor Learning sessions this half term 
18.09.2023 
02.10.2023 
Please ensure children are wearing sensible clothes and bring wellies and a coat 
on these days. 
 
  
    


